
 

 

 General Lecture in Civil Engineering Study Program 

with PT. Putra Baja Deli 

Civil Engineering study program, Faculty of Engineering, University of Medan Area (UMA) 

held a Public Lecture with PT. Putra Baja Deli with the theme "Test Procedures & Acceptance 

of Concrete Steel Quality in Accordance with SNI 2052: 2017" which took place on Tuesday, 

November 12, 2019 in the Convention Hall building, Campus I Jalan Kolam Number 1 Medan 

Estate. 

The Public Lecture was opened by the Vice Dean for Student Affairs in the Faculty of 

Engineering, Mr. Ir. H. Darianto, MSc and attended by the Head of Civil Engineering Mr. Ir. 

Kamaluddin Lubis, MT. On this occasion Mr. Ir. H. Darianto, MSc said, cooperation must be 

maintained and must be maintained because students need a place to implement the knowledge 

they have learned in the classroom, for example the Field Work Program (PKL), or job vacancy 



 

 

information for newly graduated students. At the end of his speech Mr. Ir. H. Darianto, MSc 

hopes students can gain knowledge and insight after attending a public lecture with PT. Putra 

Baja Deli. 

 

Furthermore, presenters from PT. Putra Baja Deli, Mr. Dedy Irwan Manurung, ST, reviewed 

"Concrete Reinforcement Steel". The speaker explained in detail how the procedure for testing 

& accepting the quality of concrete reinforcing steel according to SNI 2052: 2017. 

There were at least 120 students present at the event and they were very enthusiastic about the 

event, various questions were raised by the Student during the question and answer session and 

the students were enthusiastic when the presenters distributed door prizes. 


